

Bishop's Hatfield Girls' School

Headteacher: Mr A Wood BA (Oxon), PGCE, MBA, NPQH Woods Avenue, Hatfield, Herts AL10 8NL T: 01707 275331





2nd November 2023

Year 7 Science Museum Trip - Friday 8th December 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

We are happy to announce a Year 7 trip to the London Science Museum. Interactive and thought-provoking, the Science Museum is a great place to see, touch and experience science first-hand. Pupils will be given an opportunity to explore the museum as well as take part in three interactive exhibitions; Secret Life of the Home, Making the Modern World and Wonderlab.

We will be travelling by coach, leaving school at 08:15am and returning at approximately 16:00pm. Please note that the start time is 25 minutes before school starts and we will arrive back at school 1 hour after the normal end of school. Pupils should wear full school uniform and must bring along a packed lunch. You may wish to provide a small amount of money for a souvenir from the gift shop.

The cost of this event will be £22. Payment of this amount is voluntary, but the reality is that unless sufficient voluntary contributions are made to cover costs we will be forced to cancel the event for all pupils. Please make payment, via WisePay, by Friday 24th November. If your daughter is in receipt of free school meals 50% of the costs will be met by the school. For pupils in receipt of Pupil Premium whose families are experiencing financial difficulties, please contact Mrs Jackson at mjackson@bishophatfield.herts.sch.uk as some assistance may be given on a case by case basis. If you are able and would like to, there is also the option to purchase an additional space for a disadvantaged pupil.

In order for this trip to go ahead, the school requires additional assistance from parents and/or friends of the school to supervise the pupils whilst inside the museum. If you would like to volunteer to help for the day then please contact Mr Goodall at tgoodall@bishophatfield.herts.sch.uk. We would love to have your support and we hope that you will find the trip as rewarding as the pupils.

There are 120 spaces for this trip. Only those pupils for whom we have received parent/carer permission and payment via WisePay by the deadline of Friday 24th Nctober will be considered for a place. If pupil numbers exceed the number of places available then a ballot will be held. Those unsuccessful in the ballot will receive a full refund and be given priority in the next school visit available to them.

If you have any questions please feel free to contact us. We very much hope your child will find the event rewarding.

Kind regards,

Mr T. Goodall

Subject Leader for Computing











